
RED HATS MANITOBA LAUNCHES ONLINE SHOPPING
Besides eating out, one of the favourite activities Red Hatters

like to do is go shopping. And nory a little "shop therapy" can

be done from the convenience of your sofa. How you say, just

visit our website redhatsMa nitoba.com/shopping/.

Once there, look at the main menu bar across the top until you see the word

SHOPPING. Click on shopping and a drop-down menu will appear. There are

categories from hats and fascinators to shoes and much much more! A picture of the
item, description and price as well as contact information

will show up. Please note most items are gently used or new;

all sales are final; and cash payment only.

More and more ladies are joining the Red Hat Sisterhood and it is becoming very difficult to find

red hats accessories and purple outfits. Our Online Shopping website provides the opportunity
to shop for such items.

And once you have your beautiful new outfit and hat, why not

join us at the upcoming 25th Anniversary Gala Celebratiofl to be held on

Saturday, April 29, 2023 atthe historic Norwood Hotel. We have a fun-filled afternoon

and evening planned. Everything from vendors alley, silent auction, and a chance to take

your picture with a red hat fedora, much like the one that started the whole Red Hat

movement 25 years ago. A 3-course meal, entertainment, and rock & roll band rounds

out the evening. Registration form and information can be found on our website;

resistrations are to be received bv April 15th. You do not have to be a Red Hatter to
attend and it is a great way to see what the Society is all about; maybe you will decide

to become a member. Bring a friend or two.

So be ready for the warmer season by enjoying online shopping at your new favourite Red Hat Online Shopping site:

https : I I www. red h ats m a n ito ba . co m/sho p ping I
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